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Guest preacher
Reverend Larry Balleine will be our guest preacher on Sunday, 
June 3 and conduct Holy Communion. He is retired from 
Zwingli United Church of Christ in Monticello, WI. We are 
fortunate to have a seasoned reverend with us while Reverend 
Denise is away. 

Pie and Bake Sale
Our church is holding our fantastic Pie Sale during the city-
wide garage/yard sales weekend.  Our sale is only on Saturday,
June 16th from 8 am - noon.  We are including other baked 
goods with our usual pies.  We need people to bake pies and 
other goodies for our sale as well as people to help at our food 
stand on that day.  Karen Kroll is chairman for this event.  She 
can be reached at 608-795-2321 or mkroll@chorus.net.  There 
will be a sign-up sheet on the table at the back of the church.  
Please consider making more than one pie or make a pie and 
some other baked items.  Remember – your generous baking 
has accomplished a very successful fund-raiser for our church 
and our pies have built quite a reputation; people look for 
them.  I know we can have another successful fund-raiser 
during the garage sale weekend.  On your mark - get set – bake!



Brat Fry Fundraiser
A brat fry fundraiser is scheduled for Sunday, June 30 
beginning at 10:00 a.m. A work roster will be located on the 
entryway table. If you are unable to work, please consider 
baking cookies or bars that won’t melt. Stop by to sample the 
delicious Doc’s brats from Piggly Wiggly!



Wisconsin Conference will host 2019 General Synod
in Milwaukee 

For the first time in our history, Wisconsin is hosting General 
Synod.  General Synod 32 is happening in Milwaukee, June
21-25, 2019.  Block out these dates on your 2019 calendar 
for an exciting event that will include inspiring worship, 
compelling keynote speakers, UCC business sessions, 
exhibit booths, and education forums.  The Wisconsin 
Conference will need donations to cover the cost of hosting 
responsibilities as well as many volunteers to perform the 
myriad tasks of hosting.  Our church will be discussing how 
we might answer this call for financial and volunteer help.  
Stay tuned.

Send items for upcoming news letters to Brian Klaschus, 
bkklaschus@charter.net or call 608-767-0066.
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